
 Most of you have returned your permission forms for the Pumpkin Patch. If you 
have not already done so, forms are due back now! We need your signed  
permission forms in order for your child to participate. 
When:   This Thursday, October 21, 2021 
Where:  McLeod Farms 
   2134 248th Street, Langley 
How:   We are travelling by bus. 
   We are leaving at 9:00 and returning no later than 2:30 
   Parents are welcome to join us at the farm but we cannot  
   offer you a seat on the bus. Please find your own  
   Transportation. 
Reminding you that this is a rain or shine field trip so make sure your child is 
dressed for the weather. Also, please send a bag to carry their pumpkins! 

Remember: 

Attention Grade 6 and 7 students: 
Immunization Day is Tuesday, October 27th. 

Fraser Health will be coming to Bridgeview at 8:30 am 
and  making sure all Grade 6s and Grade 7s have an  
opportunity to receive their regular immunizations.  
It might be a good idea to wear either short sleeves  
or something that can be easily rolled up!  

If you haven’t already returned your permission forms, 
please make sure to do that now! 

District-Wide Non-Instructional Day #2: 

Friday, October 22, 2021 

No School for Students 
Please make sure you have made  

arrangements for your child to stay home 

Mountain West 
will be returning to 
Bridgeview Monday, 
November 1st to  
either take photos of 
students who were not 

present on the first picture day, or those who wish to 
have re-takes. They will be starting first thing in the 
morning and finish up pretty quickly since there are 
usually not many photos taken on re-take day. Make 
sure your child arrives at school on time so they don’t 
miss their last opportunity for individual photos! 

Remembrance Day is  
November 11, 2021 

School will be closed  
as we observe this occasion 

. . . Go Bears! 

 

Watch for interim report cards the week of November 1st. 
We are not actually booking parent/teacher appointments, 

but your child’s classroom teacher may request either a  
telephone or face to face appointment.  

Stay tuned once report cards have been issued. 

Interim Report Cards  

Please...keep your child home if they are sick! We know this would be terribly disappointing to your son or daughter but the 

entire school is travelling by bus so there will be no one available to drive your child home. If they get sick at the Pumpkin Patch 
you will have to drive to Langley to pick them up. 

We are very, very pleased to tell you that 
the total donations collected for The Terry 
Fox Foundation this year was $233.75! 

Our challenge was to raise $1.00 per  
student. We have 158 students so we  
exceeded that goal! What a joy to be able to 
send The Terry Fox Foundation this  
generous cheque...all thanks to you and 
your children! 

Welcome to The Den, Bridgeview Bears !! 
. . . let’s see what’s going on  


